March 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 11 Leavers' Prom: Thursday 26th June

We are thrilled to announce that the Year 11 Prom will be held on Thursday 26t June — an evening
filled with glitz and glamour! This will be a wonderful occasion for our students to celebrate the
conclusion of their time at school in style. The dress code for the event is formal.

We are looking forward to seeing our Year 11 students arrive dressed to impress and ready for an
unforgettable night. The prom will offer a chance to enjoy an elegant evening with friends, music, and
dancing, marking a significant milestone in their school journey.

Prom Details:
e Date: Thursday 26t June 2025
e Time: Students should arrive between 6:30pm and 7:00pm

e Venue: S1

Tickets are priced at £17.50 and can be purchased online through ParentPay (www.parentpay.com).
The payment deadline is 12:00pm on Monday 16% June. Tickets will be emailed on Monday 23+d
June. Students must either print the ticket or have it available to view on their phone upon arrival.

Please note that any student who does not demonstrate appropriate behaviour or follow school policies
during the exam period may have their invitation revoked. The same policy applies on the evening of
the event, where security will be present to ensure that behaviour remains appropriate.

We are confident the students will have a truly memorable time, and we look forward to seeing them
celebrate this special occasion together.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Atkinson Miss Bramham Mrs White
Associate Assistant Head Year Manager Year Manager
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